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San Francisco Board of Supervisors Rules Committee
City Hall
San Francisco, CA

Dear Members of the Rules Committee and Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to support of Francesca Vietor's reappointment as a member of the
SFPUC. I have spent my career in renewable energy policy, including as an SFPUC
commissioner, and now serve as a commissioner at the California Energy
Commission, though I am writing today in my personal, rather than official,

capacity.

I have appreciated and admired Francesca's contributions to the cause of
protecting our environment since I first met her in 2000 when she served as the
founding director of SF Department of the Environment, I believe San Francisco
is fortunate to have her services at SFPUC where I believe she has distinguished
herself as a relentless and gifted leader. San Francisco would be not be nearly as
far along on CleanPowerSF and other environmentally bold policies were it not

for Francesca's dedication.
I encourage you to support Francesca Vietor as an SFPUC Commissioner for

another four-year term.

Sincerely,

David Hochschild
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